
r::I. GUNSTER 
~ FLORIDA'S U,W FIR H F O R F.IUSI NESS 

February 17, 2021 

BYE-PORTAL 

Mr. Adam Teitzman, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 2/17/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02259-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Writer' s Direct Dial Number: (850) 521-1706 
Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket 20200221-WS-- Application for authority to transfer ownership of Ni Florida, 
LLC from Ni Pacolet Milliken Utilities, LLC to Florida Utility Systems, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Attached for electronic filing, please find Florida Utility Systems, Inc. 's Notice that the above­
referenced transaction, approved by Commission Order No. PSC-2021-0073-FOF-WS, issued 
February 8, 2021, is scheduled for closing on March 2, 2021. Florida Utility Systems, Inc. submits 
this letter in compliance with the notice requirement in the Commission's Order of February 8, 2021. 
Florida Utility Systems, Inc. will provide further confirmation of the successful closing by no later 
than March 3, 2021. 

As always, thank you for your assistance in connection with this filing. If you have any 
questions whatsoever, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

Cc:// Office of Public Counsel (Christensen) 
Office of the General Counsel (Osborn) 
Southwest Water Company (Bahr) 

Sincerely, 

sf Beth Keating 
Beth Keating 
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 




